
Set back on wind turbines 

 

We do feel it is absolutely essential to built all turbines at a minimum distance of two 
kilometres from all residences and houses for health reasons. This should be government 
policy and be adhered to by the companies building the turbines, consideration should be 
given to this as the houses are already built. 

We would appreciate your introduction of this. 

Yours sincerely 

 robert and caroline marshall 

 


